
Changed Conditions 

The majority of works will be carried out at 
night between 9:00pm to 5:00am.  

This is to minimise impact on motorists and 
to provide a safe work zone for the workers. 
We will make every effort to minimise noise 
by completing noisier activities earlier in the 
night. 

Street accessibility and traffic will be altered 
during work hours. In the case where access 
to your property will be affected, you will be 
contacted by Council’s contractor, Metal 
Fencing Specialists. 

Council thanks you for your patience during 
these works.  

For Further information  
please do not hesitate to contact: 

Project Manager: Zeerak Shaikh 

Phone: (02) 9952 8075 

Email: ZShaikh@ryde.nsw.gov.au 

Dear resident / business owner 

We would like to inform you of the upcoming 
construction works to be undertaken at the 
intersection of Wicks Road and Coxs Road. 

As part of the City of Ryde’s ongoing 
commitment to pedestrian safety, new 
pedestrian fencing will be installed at the four 
corners of the busy intersection. 

There will be some noise, vibration and 
disruption while the works are happening. 

Machinery and equipment used may include 
truck, light vehicles, concrete core drill and 
hand tools. 

 

Timing Of Works  

Start of construction 
Construction is expected to start on  
the 7th September 2020. 
 
Completion of construction 

Construction is expected to be completed by 
the 11th September 2020, weather permitting. 

 

Pedestrian Fencing (Wicks Road - Coxs Road)  
NIGHTWORKS MONDAY 07/09 - FRIDAY 11/09 

9:00PM – 5:00AM 
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